
  

 
    

 

Chairman LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

Attendance 

Present: 

Randall J. LeBlanc 

Caren Dunn 

Cathyann Harris  

Anthony LaFauci   

Absent: Patrick O’Brien 

  

 

Councillor Harris moved approval of minutes from the May 3, 2021 meeting, the motion was 

approved on a voice vote.  

 

 

17-25 Street Opening at 92-94 Brown Street for 92 Properties, LLC 

Attorney Joseph Connors and Mr. Larry Swartz testified in favor of the project. Councillor Harris 

asked Mr. Swartz to show the work on the plans. Councillor Harris moved approval. The motion 

was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a 

recommendation for approval.  

 

Cheryl Lane Resolution 

Chairman LeBlanc explained that Nationalgrid had done some work on the street and left it in 

very bad condition. Marry Mulroney from Nationalgrid answered questions from Councillor 

Dunn about the work.  Ms. Mulroney said that Nationalgrid would have the road repaired. 

Councillor Dunn moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote.   

 

Safety Improvements Beaver Street Crossing Resolution  

Chair LeBlanc spoke about the difficulty trying to cross the area on for or by bicycle.  Councillor 

Harris moved to invite in the Traffic Engineer and a member of the Conservation Commission to 

the next meeting. The motion was approved on a voice vote. Councillor Harris moved to lay the 

matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Vandalism Resolution 

Councillor O’Brien moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote.  

 

Landry Park Resolution 

Councillor Harris made a request to the Mayor regarding state funding for the project. The motion 

was approved on a voice vote. Councillor Harris moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion 

was approved on a voice vote.  
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Private Way/Public Way Resolution 

Councillor Dunn moved to take the matter from the table. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote. Councillor Dunn moved approval of a request regarding a berm on the corner of Trapelo 

Road and Brenna Ave. The motion was approved on a voice vote. Councillor Dunn moved to lay 

the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Councillor Dunn Moved to Adjourn at 6:34 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk 

June 3, 2021 


